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2015 U14 Camp
Cottage by the Sea - Qescliff




15 January 2015

Dear families,

Following the huge success over the last 3 year’s we are pleased to invite all footballers registered in
Under 14’s to participate in the St Mary's “Footy Retreat” overnight camp, again to be hosted at
Cottage by the Sea, Queenscliff.

This is a wonderful opportunity for your son/s to spend a weekend away from the club mid-season
with coaches, club representatives and team mates to help promote teamwork, foster relationships,
hone skills, but most of all, have fun!

Cottage by the Sea is one of Australia’s oldest charities and provides holiday and respite
accommodation for children and families in need of a break. The facilities are wonderful and
customised to the needs and desires of children; we have worked with their staff to structure a
program that is both rewarding and enjoyable for our group of boys. Feel free to browse their
website at www.cottagebythesea.com.au

Retreat details:

Event: St Mary’s under 14’s Footy Retreat
Where: Cottage by the Sea, 26 Flinders Street, Queenscliff
When: Parents drop off at Cottage 8.30am Saturday 14"™ March 2015
Parents pick up from Cottage 4.00pm Sunday 15" March 2015
Cost: $60.00 per child (incl. all meals and overnight bunk style accommodation)

If you are interested in your son/s being a part of this experience, you should complete the attached
forms and return them to your team’s manager, coach or to David Batson, before Wednesday 4th
March. Payments for the retreat will also be accepted up to this date. Forms and payment can also
be processed at Club Rego Day on Sunday February 22nd.

If you have any concerns you wish to discuss before making a commitment, please let me know and |
will work with you to try to make the opportunity suitable for all to come.

Kind Regards,

David Batson

Under 14’s Football Co-ordinator
St Mary’s Sporting Club

0417 383 020
davidbatson@wadams.com.au



